
 

 

20 October 2009  

Mr. Greg Myles  

President  

Canadian Air Traffic Control Association  

CAW Local 5454  

304 – 265 Carling Avenue  

Ottawa, Ontario K1S 2E1 Canada  

Dear Greg:  

On behalf of the more than 53,000 professional pilots who are 

members of the Air Line Pilots Association, Int’l, allow us to express 

our sincere gratitude to you, your members, and your fellow 

controllers around the world on this International Day of the Air 

Traffic Controller. Pilots working together with controllers ensure the 

safe, successful operation of thousands of airline flights across the 

country and around the world every day. We appreciate and applaud 

the excellent service your members provide every time we fly.  

We also want to take this opportunity to congratulate the CATCA-

CAW Local 5454 members on the improvements in the collective 

bargaining agreement they negotiated earlier this year.  

Please extend our thanks and convey our pilots’ respect for the 

enormous responsibility of your members and the tremendous service 

they routinely provide. The Air Line Pilots Association, Int’l, honors 

them on this, their day. Controllers help ensure that air travel remains 

the safest and most efficient means of transportation.  

Fraternally,  

 
John Prater, President 

Air Line Pilots Association, Int’l  

 
Dan Adamus, President  

ALPA Canada Board 
 

 


